February 27, 1991

PUBLIC HEARING
MODIFICATION - FFY 1990 CDBG PROGRAM

A public hearing was held on Wednesday, February 27, 1991
at 3:30 p.m. to discuss the modification to be made to the FFY
1990 Program.

Supervisors present were Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and
Andrew Piccuta.

The purpose of the hearing was to hear the citizens
comments on the modification to be made to the FFY 1990 program.

The meeting was opened by Chairman Ronald J. Golba who
stated the purpose of the hearing was to hear the citizens comments
on the modification of the FFY 1990 Program. (Funds to be redis-
tributed in the budget is program income from the 1985 revolving
loan fund)

Mr. Golba presented the CDBG program, along with the
three year community development plan. The board stated that they
would like to use the CDBG funds for housing rehabilitation.

As there were no comments, there was a motion by Andrew
Piccuta and a second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.
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